
 
BAPTISM: During Mass on 
the weekends; if outside of 
Mass, on Saturday or Sunday 
afternoon only.  If this is your 
first child to be baptized, you 
must meet with Msgr. Rick 
Colletti for instructions.  
Please call the St. Adrian 
Parish office at 507-483-2317 
prior to setting the date of the 
baptism. 
 
MARRIAGE: Please make 
arrangements at least six 
months in advance. Your first 
visit with Msgr. Rick Colletti 
will be to set the date of your 
wedding. Please call the St. 
Adrian Parish Office at (507) 
483-2317.                                            
Marriage Preparation Course 
is required 
 

                                                                                                   THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER  
                                                                                                                        APRIL 26, 2020 
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Lord, You will show us 
the path of life. ~ Psalm 16 

  

 

† All for the greater glory of God!  † 
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Father Colletti will offer these intentions in his private Mass. 

Tues      04/28           † Linda Luedke 

Wed       04/29           † Alma Krogman 

Thurs      04/30          † Gary Madison 

Fri              05/01        † Leon Sieve 
 

                      Weekend Mass Intentions 

 

Sat     05/02           † Bruce Loosbrock          

Sun     05/03      † Elaine Wieneke, Jeff Wieneke 

Sun     05/03       † Elaine Scheidt 

                          † Bill & Mildred Sieve 

                          

Catholic Ministry Appeal 

 

 

 

 
 
 

The Catholic Ministries Appeal offers a unique opportunity for you to 
give back to the God of Love, from whom all things are given. Grow 
closer to Christ by doing your part to build up His Church in love. 
For 26 years, the Appeal has funded ministries to invite more than 
147,000 individuals each year to encounter Christ and embrace His 
Church. Catholic Foundation of Southern Minnesota 
www.catholicfsmn.org/appeal 
 
 

 

 

http://giving.parishsoft.com/stanthonygiving ~ St. Anthony 
http://giving.parishsoft.com/stadriangiving ~ St. Adrian 
http://giving.parishsoft.com/olgcgiving  ~ OLGC 
 

  
                                                                                                                     

 

Sacrificial Giving –  up to April 12, 2020  

Envelopes:  $2,955.00 ~ Easter: $50.00 ~ Utilities $100.00 

Online Giving: $520.00 

Calendar Raffle Winner:  April 26, 2020:   Mike Croat 

Court Santa Maria #247 Catholic Daughters:  Court Santa 
Maria #247 Catholic Daughters have postponed the Mass for 

the  reception of new members/honoring 50-year members that was 
to have taken place on April 26th. Watch for a new date!  
Membership dues are $30. Please mail to Lenore Domeyer, 1450 
Knollwood Apt. 105, Worthington, MN  56187. Thank you!  Still 
looking for new officers!!   

 

 

Sacrificial Giving – April 2020  

Envelopes:  $4,05000 ~ Easter: $815.00  ~ Flowers: $60.00 

Rice Bowl: $26.55 ~ Utilities/Fuel: $220.00 ~ Online Giving: $370.00 

Calendar Raffle Winner:  April 26, 2020:   Julie Balk 

ARE YOU LOOKING FOR SOMETHING UPLIFTING OR 
FAITH-BASED TO READ?  We now have a library of 
books, CDs, and DVDs of all different faith based topics 

that you might find interesting to check out as we have extra time 
right now.  There are books for adults as well as teens, inspiring 
stories, saints’ stories, bible studies, etc.  They are there for you to 
enjoy and learn from.   ~ Leslie Slater  

 
 
 

Sacrificial Giving – April 1-21 2020  

Church Support:  $1,578.00 ~ Online Giving: $525.00 

Sacrificial Giving – March 21-31 2020  

Church Support:  $1,443.46  

Plastering & Painting Project Goal:  $202,000.00* 
Amount Received: $196,016.45  
*Updated Project Estimate 

Calendar Raffle: April 26, 2020:   Matt Loosbrock 
 
Reminder:  Due to the Covid-19 mandates, the April Meetings for 
St. Anthony CCW and CDA Court St. Bernard are cancelled.  
Please Stay Safe! 

Project Update:  The pews are back in and are cleaned & 
waxed!  The carpet is almost finished and we are starting to put 
things in order.  Many, many thanks to everyone for all of your help! 

St. Anthony CCW Dues: St. Anthony CCW Dues are be collected 
this month: $40.00 for working women; $25.00  for non-working 
women.  This is a one-time payment and no other dues are 
collected throughout the year.  Please make your check payable to 
St. Anthony CCW.  You can put it in the weekly offertory or you can 
send them to the Treasurer, Lisa Diekmann.  Her address is:  394 S 
2nd Ave, Lismore  MN  56155.  Thank you. 

 
 

 

Butterbraid Fundraiser:  I know that this is not 
high on the priority list, but I am going ahead with 

the butter braid sale for the Youth Group. Some kids had sold them 
already, so I entered their orders online. You can place an online 
order through me (Pam Konz) by texting at 507-290-0080 or 
emailing at stafaith4all@frontiernet.net .  It is purely up to you, but 
my reasoning is that most everything can be done remotely, we will 
help our students still attend the summer events that will be held 
plus look ahead to the fall events that we will have, and we can help 
out a local business during this difficult time. You can also contact a 

  OUR LADY OF GOOD COUNSEL 
 

  ST. ANTHONY / ST. KILIAN 

 FAITH FORMATION 2019 - 2020 

   ST. ADRIAN 

 

ONLINE GIVING – WEB LINKS 

Goals for 2020 
St. Adrian:     $18,500............$11,210.00 
St. Anthony:  $  8,100............$  2,308.32 
OLGC:            $  8,700............$  6,733.00   

 

“Thou hast made us for Thyself, and our heart 
is restless until it finds its rest in Thee.”  

~ Saint Augustine, Confessions 
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OF INTEREST TO ALL 

student to place an order. They will have received a link to the sales 
page and can enter orders online.  Orders can be placed until 
April 17 and will be delivered April 29th.   Cost is $14 per braid. 
Thank you! 

Faith Formation Office: Due to mandate from the Governor & 
direction from Diocesan office, the parish offices are closed 

through May 4th. Call Pam at 507-290-0080 for future family events.  

 

 

COUNSELING AVAILABLE!  As we all adjust to 
"Sheltering in Place" due to the COVID-19 virus you 
may find yourself frustrated or even anxious, fearful, or 

depressed.  Please know that as your parish counselor I am 
available to listen to your struggles and to offer some hope!  I can 
be reached by phone at 507-370-0559.  ~ Leslie Slater 

Church Support: During the time when offices are closed, regular 
church support can be mailed to St. Adrian Parish Cluster, P.O. Box 
475, Adrian, MN  56110. Please remember to mark your 
contributions with your name and parish. Thank you for your 
generosity and support of our parishes! 

St. Adrian Cable Access Mass Schedule:  
Tuesdays:  4:00 PM  
Wednesdays:  9:00 AM  
Thursdays: 4:00 PM 
Fridays:  9:00 AM                                                   
 

Flocknotes:  Text message the letters Stadrian to the 
SHORT 5-digit phone number 84576.  Once you send 
that in, Flocknote will text you back a confirmation 

message AND another message with a link you’ll need to click to 
complete the process. Thank you for helping make our 
communication better for our parishes with Flocknotes.      

Music Planning:  The April 27th meeting has been cancelled and 
will be rescheduled to a later date. 

Catholic Charities of Southern MN will be starting two new bible 
studies in the next few weeks on Zoom.  “A Bible Study on the Life 
and Dignity of the Human Person” is a 7-session study that will 
begin on Tuesday, April 21st at 7:00 PM.  We will also be offering 
“A Bible Study on the Seven Themes of Catholic Social Teaching” 
starting very soon – date and time TBA.  Materials for both of these 
studies are free and can be emailed to you. We just had a group of 
8 area participants complete the “Seven Themes” study, and it went 
very well and those participants plan to continue in the “Life and 
Dignity” study.  Zoom is a great way to connect and to discuss and 
learn about our faith during these days of social distancing.  If you 
are interested in either study, please contact Lisa Kremer at 507-
360-3423/ lkremer@ccsomn.org 

                   The Pastor’s Corner:  
 

     From today’s gospel of Luke:  “Two disciples were making 
their way to a village named Emmaus. In the midst of their lively 
exchange, Jesus approached and began to walk along with 
them.”  We know that during most of this seven-mile walk with 
Jesus, the two disciples failed to recognize the true identity of their 
travel companion. It was not until they were seated at table with Him 
- and Jesus broke and shared bread with them - that their eyes 
were finally opened.  What was it about such a simple act that 
enabled them to recognize Jesus? Undoubtedly, it reminded them 
of that powerful moment that directly preceded Christ's betrayal, 
passion and death: the Last Supper. In addition, it may have 
reminded them of countless experiences of table fellowship with 
Jesus and the other disciples: simple, personal and intimate 
opportunities to understand more about Jesus' - and their own - 
identity. 
     I found this following article to be a helpful spiritual practice 
during this time of the “stay at home” order; it is from the 
Knights of Columbus. While public Masses are suspended, the 
activities that are normally part of our local parish are gone. But 
Jesus’ call for us as Christian families — to serve as domestic 
churches in teaching the faith, growing in virtue, and evangelization 
— still exists.  So how do families start? By following the five 
steps below, we can become true leaders of the domestic church, 
not just during this time of pandemic but for our entire lives. 
1. Start and end the day in prayer.  Every good thing starts and 
ends in prayer. 2. Schedule time together, as a family. Quality 
time spent together as a family is essential to a strong domestic 
church. 3. Keep holy reminders. There are a lot of mundane tasks 
that occur in our homes — but even during chores, schoolwork or 
working from home, we are called to bring our faith into everything 
we do. 4. Make an act of charity. There’s a lot that families are 
sacrificing right now, but these sacrifices have the power to help 
those in need. Invite your family to come together and decide how 
to use funds you would otherwise use on going to the movies, 
eating at a restaurant or other events restricted by social distancing. 
5. Lead in hope. Faith without hope is sure to be short-lived, and in 
this time of uncertainty and loss it can be easy to fall into 
hopelessness.  As disciples of Jesus, we are called to remember 
the hope offered us by the death and resurrection of Jesus Christ — 
especially in this Easter season. 
 

~ Father Colletti 
  

 

 

 

But they urged Him, “Stay with us, 
for it is nearly evening and the day is almost over.”  

Luke 24:29 
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Holy Virgin of Guadalupe, 

Queen of the Angels & Mother of the Americas 
 

We fly to you today as your beloved children.  

We ask you to intercede for us with your Son,  

as you did at the wedding in Cana.  

Pray for us, loving Mother, and gain for our nation 

and world, and for all our families and loved ones, 

the protection of your holy angels,  

that we may be spared the worst of this illness.  

For those already afflicted, we ask you to obtain the 

grace of healing and deliverance.  

Hear the cries of those who are vulnerable and 

fearful, wipe away their tears and help them to trust. 

In this time of trial and testing, teach all of us in the 

Church to love one another and to be patient & kind. 

Help us to bring the peace of Jesus to our land and to 

our hearts. We come to you with confidence, knowing 

that you truly are our compassionate mother,  

health of the sick and cause of our joy.  

Shelter us under the mantle of your protection,  

keep us in the embrace of your arms,  

help us always to know the love of your Son, Jesus. 

Amen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And the People Stayed Home 

 

And read books, and listened, and rested, 

and exercised, and made art, and played games, 

and grew gardens full of fresh food, 

and learned new ways of being and were still. 

And listened more deeply. 
 

Some meditated, some prayed, some danced. 

Some met their shadows. 

And the people began to think differently. 

And the people healed. 
 

 And, in the absence of people living in ignorant, 

 dangerous, mindless, and heartless ways, 

 the earth began to heal. 
  

 And when the danger passed, 

 and the people joined together again, 

 they grieved their losses, 

 and made new choices, 

 and dreamed new images, 

 and created new ways to live and heal the earth fully, 

 as they had been healed. 

 

(Kathleen O'Meara (1839-1888), pen name Grace Ramsay) 

 


